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Come on along to our Potluck Brunch and Installation 

on June 16h in JoAnn Houk’s 

beautiful backyard & home in Pleasanton 

June 16th @ 10 am 

2169 Cameron Circle 

We’ll have a meeting of the Old Board/New 

Board at 9 am and then choose from the delectable 

presentations for the brunch at 10 am. 

If you are wondering what to bring: 

A-H: Breakfast Bread (muffin, coffee cake, etc.) 

I-N: Breakfast Casserole (already baked & ready to serve) 

O-Z: side dish (fruit, salad, etc.) 

PLEASE, WE’LL NEED A COUNT OF THOSE COMING SO 

THERE WILL BE ENOUGH TABLES & CHAIRS. 

RSVP to Vicki-Dawn Rader, 484-3321 

cell phone 200-6409 or evite 

Directions to JoAnn’s Home 

Heading North on Santa Rita 
from Valley Ave., turn right on 
Mohr, left on Kamp, right on 
Cameron Avenue and left on 

Cameron Circle. The house is on 
the left, 2169. Or, just get to Mohr 
Ave. and follow the directions via 

Kamp/Cameron Avenue. 

If you are coming to the Old 
Board/New Board meeting, 

come in the front door. Those 
coming to the brunch and in-
stallation, enter the backyard 
through the gate on the right. 
Someone will take your food 

at the sliding door. 
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Our American Association of University Women-Livermore-
Pleasanton-Dublin (AAUW-LPD) branch is like many others in that 
we focus on local events--what can we do in our community to in-
crease financial and educational opportunities for women? 

We know that our annual dues influence a broader scope, howev-
er. Kimberly Churches (AAUW National CEO and recent AAUW 
state conference speaker) asked conference attendees to imagine 
our organization leading international pay equity for women. She 
then called on attendees to think about how we demonstrate 
measurable impact of our programs. According to Ms. Churches, 
“We’re about advancing equity, but what are we doing to ensure 
that we are demonstrating a measurable impact? This new plan-
ning process is about the outcomes we will achieve and how we 
implement them.” 

The state conference keynote message is a challenge to our 2018-
2019 incoming AAUW-LPD board members who will be installed at 
AAUW-LPD 6/16/2018 Annual Brunch. We need your input! 

Our incoming board will meet during Summer 2018 to form an an-
nual action plan of programs and activities that furthers AAUW’s 
mission (Equity for All) in the Tri-Valley area. 

 What areas of gender opportunity concern you the most? What 
would you like to know more about? Please contact a board mem-
ber to help us plan! Let us know what subjects most interest you, 
including: girls’ education, STEM (science, technology, engineer-
ing, and mathematics), scholarship, Title 9, diversity, equity of job 
pay/duties/tenure, sexual harassment, legal advocacy, and what 
else? 

This issue of the Grapevine is full of ways to extend your reach 
through AAUW-LPD: 

 ● Check the calendar and informative articles about upcom-
ing activities and speakers sponsored by both our branch and oth-
er area branches. 

 ● Suggest our local scholarship application for your neigh-
bors, granddaughters or friends.  

https://lpd-ca.aauw.net/2014/03/06/instructions-scholarship-
application/ 

 ● Invite a friend to come with you or meet you at a special 
interest group.                                              Continued on Page 2                         
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MEMBERSHIP CORNER  Marilyn Duman    membership@aauw-lpd.org     426-1055          

 PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE continued 

Many thanks to AAUW-LPD members (including members of Public Policy, Program, Publicity, 
Scholarship, and Communications) who planned and implemented the following: 

      April annual Branch Meeting/ Luncheon (Zephyr Grill, Livermore) 

 table-topic discussion of three AAUW proposed national bylaws amendments 

 nomination of 2018-2019 branch board members 

 delicious food and enlightening conversation! 

     April Equal Pay Day package handout at BART 

           150+ PayDay bars with Equal Pay information assembled and handed to workers        
 starting their transportation day 

     May speaker Kathleen Cha’s thought-provoking presentation Worldwide Gender Equity--
 Where are We?  (Dublin San Ramon Services District Building) 

 woman of wide-ranging experience and a window on world events 

 current League of Women Voters Bay Area Director, past President (AAUW CA) 

 AAUW representative to UN events (past 6 years) 

     Successful AAUW local scholarship fund “non-event” and annual scholarship application 
 period begun 

     Ongoing STEM (science, technology, engineering, and mathematics) outreach 

 continued development of Steam Diva’s (one day hands-on science program for 5th 
 grade girls), Planning for College Program, and meeting/greeting 2018 Tech Trek 
 applicants 

Gender equality is more than a goal in itself. It is a precondition for meeting the challenge of re-
ducing poverty, promoting sustainable development and building good governance.          Devon                               

 Thank you to those who have renewed your memberships! I look forward to the rest of you      
renewing by the June 15th deadline. 
  By now you should have received a renewal brochure in the mail as well as an emailed in-
voice from AAUW. If you would like to renew online please use the personalized link contained in 
that email. It will take you directly to a form with your specific renewal information. Membership re-
newal as well as donations to the AAUW Fund can be made online using a credit card. 
  If you would like make a non-deductible donation to our Branch General Fund, please send 
checks to the Livermore P.O. box.  (see address page) 
 Donations to Tech Trek should also be made via separate check payable to AAUW-CA 
SPF, with "LPD Camp Curie" in the memo field and sent to the PO Box.  
   All this information can be found on the renewal brochure which is also posted on our 
branch website. If you need a new email from AAUW with the personalized link, let me know and I 
will generate another invoice. 

            I hope you can join us at our installation potluck brunch on June 16th. Look for details on 
Page 1 in this newsletter.                                                                                                         Marilyn 
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LOCAL SCHOLARSHIP NON-EVENT  Ginny Reineking   ginny@aauw-lpd.org 
 

 On May 10th the Tech Trek committee held our annual pizza party and orientation for the 
 2018 Trekkers. In addition to the nine 2018 girls and their parents, seven of last year’s 
 Trekkers came to share the “real” camp scoop with this year’s girls. Camp Curie’s director 
 and registrar also attended and answered questions from both Trekkers and their parents. 
The committee gives a BIG thank you to JoAnn Houk, one of our committee members, for hosting 
the evening.   

 The next Tech Trek meeting will be May 30th, 3:30-4:30 at Anita Massey’s home.   

 Steam Diva’s held their first planning meeting for the 2018-19 school year on Monday        
  May 14, 3:30-4:30 PM, at Inkling’s Coffee & Tea (Backroom), 530 Main Street, Pleasanton.   

 The committee agreed to keep the program to a ½-day Saturday morning event in late Octo-
ber to early November. The date and location, preferably Junction Avenue Middle School, will be 
determined by LVJUSD based on discussions with the district. The program will continue to serve 
5th grade girls in Livermore who would participate in three 50-minute workshops. The target attend-
ance was set at 50 girls. The committee agreed to keep the $5 registration fee, with scholarships 
available for those who request one, the same as last year.  
 The planning committee, co-chaired by Ann Willoughby and Mekena Metcalf welcomes new 
members. The level of engagement for most committee volunteers is 1-2 hours per month. Day-of 
volunteers to assist at the STEAM Divas event are also needed. If you are interested in learning 
more about STEAM Divas, please contact Ann Willoughby at akwilloughby@att.net.   

 PLANNING FOR COLLEGE also has begun planning for the 2018-19 school year. The 
 intent is to expand on the initial program piloted with Tech Trek applicants. The pilot was 
 successful and we plan to offer a similar program; however, it will be held in November and 
 focused on 9th and 10th grade girls in the Tri-Valley. Exact registration numbers will be deter-
mined by the size facility we can secure.     

 In the spring  we will offer a program for 10th graders (rising 11th graders.) This will include 
Student Tests (SAT, SAT ll, ACT etc.), how to create a college list, how to create a college profile 
and match theirs to the colleges, what environment they want, how to pick a major and much more. 

 Diane Keller will chair this committee and new members are welcome. The next meeting is 
June 13, 2:00 at Diane’s home. The level of engagement for most committee volunteers is approxi-
mately 1-2 hours per month.                                                                                                      Anita 

 The scholarship Non Event has been very successful so far and we would encourage anyone 
who hasn’t donated to please consider doing so. Let’s give generous scholarships to deserving 
young women.  Ann Willoughby is a recent donor.   As we have mentioned before, our goal this year 
is 100% member support. 
       We will be accepting donations at the installation on June 16th and any other time.  Thanks for 
your support.                                    Vickie-Dawn Rader and Ginny Reineking, co-chairs 
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  Named Gift Award Winners 

  Every year the AAUW California Fund Committee honors AAUW California members 
  who have done outstanding work in supporting the programs and goals of the AAUW 
Fund and/or AAUW California. Branches can nominate a Named Gift Honoree for each $750 contrib-
uted by the branch or branch members on or before December 31st of the prior year. 

This year, L-P-D’s Named Gift award designees are:  

Gwen Locke – for her wonderful organization and leadership of the Program committee  

Susan Wacek  -  for her enthusiastic support and leadership of the Scholarship Selection Committee 

Mekena Metcalf – for her outstanding leadership and organization of the first STEAM Divas event as 
well as presenting a program to the girls called “Prisms, Colors and Angles”. 

Certificates will be presented at the Old Board-New Board meeting on June16th.                          Chris 

COMMUNICATIONS Sandy Hansen   communications@aauw-lpd.org    216-4945                  

We received positive feedback from the L-PD members who at-        
tended the May 2 presentation by Kathleen Cha about her experi-
ence with the United Nations Committee on the Status of Women 
and support of gender equity issues.  

The 50-50 movement mentioned at the event produced a video 
(http://www.letitripple.org/films/50-50/5050-day/). In 20 minutes it reviews progress that has been 
made worldwide in supporting female leadership. It was presented at the AAUW-CA convention. The 
link actually takes you to the entire 50/50 movement page where the film is available as well as more 
material. We might watch for 50/50 Day 2019 and somehow participate. Previously, there were 
5/20/2017 and 4/26/2018. Websites she referenced that have a LOT of information are:  

UNWomen.org (www.unwomen.org)                                                                                                 
Commission on the Status of Women 62nd Session (http://www.unwomen.org/en/csw/csw62-2018), 
and the NGO CSW/NY(https://www.ngocsw.org/about-ngocswny) which supports the separate UN 
Commission.  

 This is the link (https://www.ngocsw.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/NGO-CSW62-Zero-Draft-
Receommendations.pdf) to the document she distributed summarizing recommendations.         Sandy 

We do need more Duplicate and Monday Night bridge players. Please, if you are interested call 
the chair of either of the two groups. 
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        DUPLICATE BRIDGE 
       Group Chair:  Nancy Rensink, 846-5023                                                                    

                          dupbridge@aauw-lpd.org 

Remember,  Duplicate Bridge is now on the 1st 
Thursday of the month. This date may change to get 

more new members to play. 

DATE:   Thursday, June 7 @ 7 pm 

               Marti Silva, 462-1159 

              3766 Oak Brook Ct., Pleasanton 

DATE:  Thursday, July 5 @ 7 pm 

              Dot Bishop, 201-7799 

              Stoneridge Creek Retirement Ctr. 

DATE:  Thursday, August 2 @ 7 p.m. 

             Vicki-Dawn Rader, 484-3321 

 AFTERNOON BOOKS 
 Group Chair: Mary Ann Karlsen,454-1648 

                              pmbooks1@aauw-lpd.org                                                

DATE:           Monday, June 11 @ 1 pm 

BOOK:          Atlas of the Unknown         

AUTHOR:     Tania James  

HOSTESS:    Mary Ann Karlsen, 454-1648 

WHERE:        2994 Rodeo Lane, Livermore    
  No meetings in July or August 

      MORNING BOOKS 

     Group Chair: Sally Stock, 484-3727 

                          ambooks@aauw-lpd.org 

DATE:         Thursday, June 28 @ 9:30 am 

BOOK:        The Underground Railroad 

AUTHOR:    Colson Whitehead 

REVIEWER: Norma Foss 

HOSTESS : Bev Howell, 485-7812 

                    2436 Foothill Rd., Pleasanton 

RSVP:         Bev Howell  

DATE:        July to be announced 

DATE:        No meeting in August. 

   SOLO: GROUP FOR SINGLES 

     Group Chair: Sandie Brown 999-8400               

             solodining@aauw-lpd.org 

 DATE:     Friday, June 15  @  6 pm     

 WHERE:  Watch for an email. 

 

 DATE:     Friday, July 20 @ 6 pm. 

WHERE:   Watch for an email. 

 

DATE:      Friday, August 17 @ 6 pm 

WHERE:   Watch for an email. 

         

          MONDAY NIGHT BRIDGE 
              Group Chair: Marti Silva, 462-1159 

                                   monbridge@aauw-lpd.org 

 The Monday Night Bridge Group meets  

  the 2nd & 4th Mondays of the month @ 7 pm 

DATE      Monday, June 11 @  7 pm 

      Margie Bodley, 560-8122 

               4811 Perugia St., Dublin 

DATE:    Monday, June 25 @ 7 pm 

               Harriet Lawrie, 230-8750 

               4839 Perugia St., Dublin 

DATE:    Monday, July 9 @ 7 pm 

               Mercedes Daggett, 838-1987 

               2716 Bollinger Cyn. Rd., San Ramon   

DATE:    Monday, July 23 @ 7 pm 

               Norma Foss, 292-1200 

               2019 Mercury Rd., Livermore 

DATE:    Monday, August 13 @ 7 pm 

               Vicki-Dawn Rader, 484-3321 

     1781 Beachwood Way, Pleasanton 

DATE:    Monday, August 27 @ 7 pm 

               Sally Stock, 484-3727 

              1058 Harvest Circle, Pleasanton 
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    EVENING BOOKS 

        Group Chair: Walter Morgan, 201-7619 

                               pmbooks2@aauw-lpd.org 

DATE:           Wednesday, June 13  @  7:30  pm 

BOOK:          The Tenant of Wildfall Hall  

AUTHOR:      Anne Bronte 

REVIEWER & HOSTESS: 

   Patty Rabada, 292-1355   

                       2281 Mezzamonte Dr., Livermore          

Co-Hostess: Joan Leighty                       

DATE: Wednesday, July 11 @ 7:30 pm 

HOSTESS: Roz Wright, 484-0614 

  5331 Northway Rd., Pleasanton 

BOOK: The Female Persuasion 

AUTHOR:  Meg Wolitzer 

DATE: Wednesday, August 8, 7:30 pm 

BOOK: The Whole Town is Talking 

AUTHOR: Fanny Flagg   

HOSTESS: Patty Rabada, 292-1355 

  2281 Mezzamonte Dr., Livermore    

Co-hostesses and Reviewers  T.B.A.                           

INTEREST GROUPS (CONTINUED) 

 COCKTAILS & CONVERSATIONS 

Tuesday, June 5, July 3, August 7 

Ladies never discuss politics or religion. Ed-
ucated women discuss everything in a sen-
sible way. 

Join us to discuss current events. All opin-
ions are welcome. Lots of conversation. 

The first Tuesday of each month at 828 in 
Pleasanton 

WHEN:   Tuesday, June 1st @ 6 pm 

WHEN:  Tuesday, July 3rd @ 6 pm 

WHEN:  Tuesday,  August 7 @ 6 pm 

WHERE: 828 Main Street , Pleasanton                  

      COFFEE “AND”          

 Thursday, June 7, July 5, August 2 

We meet at Sweet and Savory (corner of Stone- 

ridge & Gibraltar Drives) in Pleasanton on the first 
Thursday of the  month. All members are welcome. 
Bring your friends & prospective members 

WHAT:    A social time for all AAUW LP  members     
      & guests. 

WHEN:   Thursday, June 7 @ 10 AM 

WHEN:   Thursday, July 5 @ 10 am 

WHEN:   Thursday, August 2 @ 10 am 

WHERE: Sweet and Savory , 5685 Gibraltar Dr. 

      Pleasanton.      

      MISSION DISCUSSION GROUP 

      Group Chair: Chris Alesso, 484-3415   

                            advocacy@aauw-lpd.org 

DATE:     Thursday, June 14, July 12 and
       August 9 @ 10:00 am 

WHERE:  Sweet & Savory 

       5685 Gibraltar Ave., Pleasanton 

DISCUSSION in June: Charter Schools   

                 Future topics will be discussed at 

       the June meeting.                      

 VOTE BEFORE        

JUNE 9 ! 
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Issues encountered this month: 

  1) Frequency of e-mail to branch members-Our board realizes that requests to send "blasts" to 
our membership - both from branch members and from other branches- have increased. In order to 
reach a compromise between using the Grapevine only or sending everything as they appear, we're 
developing a system of WEEKLY LPD reminders/updates. Sandy Hansen (mailto:info@aauw-
lpd.org) will be handling them - so if you have something that needs relatively quick distribution, 
please send to her. There may be times she'll need to consult with our branch President so be pa-
tient. We'll call the blast UPDATE FROM AAUW-LPD, with the date in the subject line. They'll be 
distributed on Friday mornings as much as possible. Content might be something developing that 
needs a quick response, reminders of committee or interest group meetings, an ad hoc added 
event of some sort, etc. Exceptions will be made for cancellation of events or death notices - which 
will go out ASAP. If the interest groups wish, separate email groups can be established. We expect 
this system to get a good trial this summer while we are between Grapevines. Carol will continue to 
edit and distribute the Grapevine (THANKS CAROL!), but Sandy will deal with the other notifica-
tions. It's logical, since she maintains the branch email distribution list.  

2) Evites -      It's taking all of us a while to get a feel for how this system works. Board 
members are pleased with the adoption of this method. To make it simple, when you receive one of 
our Evites, please respond ASAP - that way you won't receive reminders.  

The system will send you a reminder shortly before the event.           When we use them, note the 

little  image which might be on the invitation. We might ask your choice on something to eat. 
Few who responded to the Evites for our annual meeting used the poll. We'll be using the Evite sys-
tem for our June event, requesting you to use the COMMENT bubble to tell us what you are bring-
ing. Of course those of you without email will need to call Vicki-Dawn.  

3) Technology -   As time staggers on, technology continually changes. If you feel a technology 
challenge, (or might be a resource), contact Sandy Hansen and let's get together over coffee and 
see if we can work on your challenge. Sandy does not have all answers, but will diligently work with 
you to find one (putting those old reference librarian skills to work!) She currently has a TV chal-
lenge, but is using a work-around - laptop in the living room with the full Xfinity feed available - until 
her tech support (son) arrives. What's YOUR challenge?  

4) Members without email - Yes - we have six members who do not receive email. How do we let 
them know about content of the UPDATES FROM AAUW LPD?  First - we need to know if they 
WANT to be contacted. Second - we need some volunteers to be their communication buddies. If 
you fall into either category - please contact Sandy by email - as given or phone at 925/216-4945. 
Buddies can get to know what sort of things interest those w/o email and filter appropriately.  

5) Branch website - Finally, as time has changed the way we communicate, our website at https://
lpd-ca.aauw.net/ needs updating/revision. It operates under a limited structure available to us as a 
site hosted by AAUW National. However, when you visit the site, do you find it easy to use? Does it 
have the information you seek? Do you have suggestions? Should we have a photo archive (we 
currently have only 1 photo posted - but many in our archives)? FYI - we had a problem with the 
search function and National staff are working on a solution. Let's meet over coffee on a Thursday 
this summer and put our heads together. Watch the weekly update for an announcement - or - send 
your suggestions to Sandy Hansen and our website manager, Myla Grasso (mail to: webmanag-
er@aauw-lpd.org).  We’re currently working on aspects of the site that relate to scholarships and 
STEM activities. 

Lets’ see what we can do TOGETHER to improve branch communication and deal with technology! 

                                                                                                                                                    Sandy 
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The Big Picture: There aren't enough women in tech.  
 
The vast majority of people making decisions at the most influential companies in the world 
are men. From grand strategy to day-to-day implementation, there aren't enough women 
authoring our future. 

 

Reuters' Jennifer Saba has created a calculator to show how many years it would take Ap-
ple, Google and Facebook to achieve gender parity in their workforces if they each commit-
ted to making 51% of new hires women: Apple: 15, Google: 14, Facebook: 7. 
But: 51% is not the current ratio. Far from it. Which means that without bold leadership on 
gender parity, we're at least several decades away from a world where tech companies re-
flect the overall makeup of the labor market. 
 
What's standing in the way, via Saba: 
• Education: "Less than one-fifth of computer and information science majors are female," 
according to the National Center for Women & Information Technology. 
• Promotion: "Companies entrench the problem by failing to promote women or retain 

PACIFIC 

WITH DYLAN BYERS 

Women in Tech 

With a comment: “Interesting calculation on how long it might take women to achieve 
gender parity in the tech area.” 
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Here are a couple of highlights of the AAUW CA convention in April which Anita Massey,  Pat 
Kohnen and Sandy Hansen attended. You can see all the details, including lots of photos in the 
"Snapshots" at:  http://www.aauw-ca.org/2018-convention-materials/. This includes material from a 
variety of workshops. 

If you've ever wondered "Why do we do things this way?" or "Couldn't we do xxx better?" the work-
shop materials are full of ideas - mostly of interest to board members - but there's no reason why 
someone not on our board might have an interest. View materials and step up to help our board in 
areas of need or interest. Please check them out and get inspired. Be patient - some of these items 
take a while to load. As an example, here's a nugget - the list of AAUW communications 
(http://www.aauw-ca.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/AAUW-Communications_Reference-
Guide_4-13-18.pdf) - both print and e-mail that are distributed, including their frequency and audi-
ence. If you'd like to receive something, contact Sandy Hansen (sandyhansen@aauw-lpd.org) and 
she'll guide you in subscription.                                                                                                  Sandy 

Notes from AAUW-CA Convention 

 First and foremost, it was an action packed 3 days and no one 
person could cover it all.  This article will contain a few of my notes and 
thoughts but for a full scoop with presentations and handouts please go 
to www.aauw-ca.org/2018-convention-materials/.   
 The keynote speakers were fabulous.  On Friday night Kim 
Churches, our CEO of AAUW National, spoke.  She shared some of 
her rational behind the organizational restructure, her desire to change 
to Board structure, how to keep AAUW relevant and focused moving forward.  One pleasant fact 
concerned her deep financial background and her emphasis on having a balanced budget such 
as any large business would. 

Saturday night Lisa Maatz spoke on Advocacy in the Age of Trump.  Lisa has a bi-partisan ap-
proach to getting things done.  She is an advocate for not just voting by party but remembering 
that if we do not have moderates across the aisle, then we will not have anyone to negotiate or 
collaborate with.  That certainly gave me something to think about. 

During Saturday’s open space I attended a session on Strengthening our College Ties.  Ideas 
shared included sponsoring a girl to the National Conference for College Women Student Lead-
ers (NCCWSL), holding Start Smart programs (price has been reduced), approaching affinity 
groups like those for women in engineering, and approaching women’s studies classes/
instructors.  

The lunch on Saturday featured the 3 finalists in the Speech Trek Competition, 2 young women 
and 1 young man spoke on How Can We Stand Up to Sexism.  I was grateful not to be a judge 
as they were all wonderful.   

I also attended 2 workshops about mentoring and building self esteem in girls.  As STEM Out-
reach Director for L-P-D, these were relevant topics.  I met many dedicated women and had an 
opportunity to discuss common issues that resonated across all branches full of “dangerously 
educated women.”                                                                                                                Anita 
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CALENDAR OF  COMING EVENTS  2017-2018 

DATE  EVENT LOCATION 

Now  Scholarship Non-Event Donations  welcomed until June 16th 

June 5 Cocktails & Conversation 838 Main   6:00 pm Pleasanton 

June 7 Coffee “AND”  Sweet & Savory  10:00 am Pleasanton 

June 7 Duplicate Bridge  Marti Silva   7:00 pm Pleasanton 

June 9 Deadline for voting on AAUW Nat’l Amendments 

June 11 Afternoon Books  Mary Ann Karlsen  1:00 pm Livermore 

June 11 Monday Night Bridge Margie Bodley  7:00 pm Dublin 

June 13 Evening Books  Patty Rabada  7:30 pm Livermore 

June 14 Mission Discussion  Sweet & Savory  10:00 am Pleasanton 

June 15 Solo Dining   T.B.A. 

June 16 Renew your LPD Membership by June 16th 

June 16 New Board/Old Board JoAnn Houk   9:00 am Pleasanton 

June 16 Potluck Brunch Installation JoAnn Houk   10:00 am Pleasanton 

June 25 Monday Night Bridge Harriet Lawrie  7:00 pm Dublin 

June 28 Morning Books  Bev Howell   9:30 am Pleasanton 

July 3  Cocktails & Conversation 838 Main   6:00 pm Pleasanton 

July 5  Coffee “AND”  Sweet & Savory  10:00 am Pleasanton  

July 5  Duplicate Bridge  Dot Bishop   7:00 pm Pleasanton 

July 9  Monday Night Bridge Mercedes Daggett  7:00 pm San Ramon 

July 11 Evening Books  Roz Wright   7:30 pm Pleasanton 

July 12 Mission Discussion  Sweet & Savory  10:00 am  Pleasanton 

July 20 Solo Dining   T.B.A. 

July 23 Monday Night Bridge Norma Foss   7:00 pm Livermore 

July 26 Morning Books  T.B.A.    9:30 am 

August 2 Coffee “AND”  Sweet & Savory  10:00 am Pleasanton 

August 2 Duplicate Bridge  Vicki-Dawn Rader  7:00 pm Pleasanton 

August 7 Cocktails & Conversation  828 Main   6:00 pm Pleasanton 

August 8 Evening Books  Patty Rabada  7:30 am Livermore 

August 9 Mission Discussion  Sweet & Savory  10:00 am Pleasanton 

August 13 Monday Night Bridge Vicki-Dawn Rader  7:00 pm Pleasanton 

August 17 Solo Dining   T.B.A. 

August 18 Deadline for info in Grapevine to Carol G.for the September Issue 

August 23 No Morning Books Meeting 

August 27 Monday Night Bridge Sally Stock   7:00 pm Pleasanton  

TIME 



 Livermore-Pleasanton-Dublin Branch 

P.O. Box 661 

Livermore, CA 94551-0661 

Address Service Requested 

By joining AAUW, you belong to a 
community that breaks through edu-
cational and economic barriers so that 

all women and girls have a fair chance. 

AAUW EMPOWERS ALL 

WOMEN AND GIRLS TO 

REACH THEIR HIGHEST 

POTENTIAL. 

VISIT THE AAUW  

WEBSITES 

www.aauw.org 

www.aauw-ca.org 

www.aauw-lpd.org 

www.facebook.com/aauwlpd 

Twitter: @AAUW_LPD 

THE GRAPEVINE 

 

A monthly newsletter of the AAUW Liver-
more–Pleasanton-Dublin Branch  

Ten issues are published yearly, September 
to June. 

Newsletter Editor 

Carol Guarnaccia @ 

newsletter@aauw-lpd.org 

 

Next Deadline: 

Submit all articles (email or in writing) 

(hopefully formatted) to Carol for the  

September Grapevine  

by August 18 or sooner 


